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18/03/2019  18:01:342019/0730/P OBJ Sanya Polescuk The proposal for a school in the building which is set apart from the core-residential area would increase the 

level of traffic passing through the area. In addition, with currently 15 places unfilled in the local New End 

School, this proposal threatens the viability of the local primary schools. The proposal should be refused.
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